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Please accept my comment on the C&H Hog CAFO.

I am distressed to learn of the possible or actual damage to the
Buffalo River through waste from the C&H Hog Farm.  My family
has enjoyed canoeing and camping (and swimming) on and in
this beautiful river for many years.  To think that it could
be knowingly polluted from any source is beyond comprehension.
As our first officially designated national river, the public should
be outraged if every effort to maintain the river's beauty and
safety is not taken.
I would think that future 'tourism' dollars may be lost, and that
factor should also be determinative in keeping the Buffalo as
pristine as possible.
Thank you for entering my comment into your official public
hearing/written statements.
Mary Kay Eiermann
Robert A. Eiermann, D.V.M (ret.)
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